
Question on Notice 
 

No. 571 
 

Asked on 12 May 2021 
 
 

MR S BENNETT ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister provide an update on any further developments and implementation, and details 
of any further reviews undertaken over the past two years of the Vessel Monitoring System? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Burnett for the question. 
 
If the Member was referring to the Vessel Monitoring System, the Member should direct their 
question to the Minister for Agricultural Industry Development and Fisheries and Minister for Rural 
Communities. 
 
 


